
Registration is NOW OPEN for the
2021 Spring/Summer Baseball season.

facebook/BGRAbaseball twitter/BGRABaseball

Interested in playing baseball?

Visit our website at BGRABaseball.org
for more information about our programs or to register for next season.

We encourage all new and returning players to register
as early as possible as we have had waiting lists in the past.

BGRA Baseball is a non-profit corporation affiliated with the Buffalo Grove Park District.

Connect with us online:

We offer programs for all of the youth in 
Buffalo Grove and the surrounding 
communities, regardless of their ability. 
BGRA offers several leagues including 
House baseball (ages 5 and up), Travel, 
and Buddy (for children with special 
needs.) We encourage a positive 
baseball experience by promoting fair 
play while teaching and supporting 
sound baseball fundamentals.


